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Presenting: 

Future thinking on health workforce planning 

Summary: 

‘Future thinking on health workforce planning’ will share healthcare arrangements and health 

system set up for England.  The NHS in England is the biggest part of the workforce system, 

catering to a population of 53m and employing more than 1.35m people.  The presentation will 

examine the history and challenges of the workforce system, workforce planning and key policy 

areas.  

 

Future thinking or thinking about the future in respect of workforce planning are important 

aspects for all systems.  The presentation will touch on the key drivers of change affecting the 

workforce, how a longer term focus working with people is important.  How do we deal with the 

future? What recent projects and developments are underway in England that are of use to policy 

makers and workforce planners? Specifically the Horizon 2035 programme will be described and 

how England is forecasting skills for the next 20 years to aid workforce planning decisions and 

policy for the future. 

 

 


